
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0114/2022-23                                                                                      08th Oct 2022 
 

POSTPONEMENTOF ROCKSPORT DAY TRIP 
Dear Parent  

Please note that the Rocksport day trip for Grades VI to VIII has been postponed 
due to the rains.  

The new date will be intimated next week.  

The inconvenience caused is regretted.  

 
Warm regards,  
 

Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
 


